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10th November 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Children in Need 2022 

 
We will be celebrating BBC Children in Need on Friday 18th November 2022. 
 
Pupils are asked to wear something bright and bring a small donation. 
 
On the day, classes will be timetabled to attend fun activities in the gym hall organised by P.3, including a 
Pudsey competition and ‘soak the teacher’.  
 
Soak the Teachers Auction  
Each class teacher will host an auction on Friday morning.  The highest bidder out of each class will get to 
soak Mrs McDougall, Mrs Malcolm, Miss Lee and Mrs Maxwell!  
 
Pay to Soak Your Teacher 
Every class teacher will be getting soaked! Please bring a small donation to take part. 
 
We thank you in advance for your continued support and generosity.  We appreciate that we have already 
had a fundraiser for the school this term, so any donations will be gratefully received to raise funds for a 
cause close to our hearts.   
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Fiona McDougall 
 
Fiona McDougall 
Head Teacher  


